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 CECV methodology – Once produced, CECVs are expected to play a comparable role to the 
Value of Customer Reliability under the current framework and will help guide the efficient 
levels of network expenditure related to export services and will act as an essential input into 
existing and new network planning, investment and incentive schemes. 

We note that in the AER’s recent Draft DER Integration Expenditure Guidance Note that the 
AER’s initial position is that CECVs will only capture the wholesale market benefits to 
customers (as measured by changes in generator dispatch costs). Arguably this approach 
under-values the loss that DER customers experience if their energy exports are curtailed.  

As such, if this methodology is to be taken forward within CECVs, we believe that CECVs 
should be recognised as one value stream in the overall value stack. We believe DNSPs 
should be permitted to consider all value streams, including wholesale market benefits, 
environmental benefits and customer benefits when contemplating investments relating to 
exports. Following which, DNSPs can analyse and test with customers their willingness to pay 
for additional higher levels of DER hosting capacity. 

 Estimating CECVs – Essential Energy supports CECVs to be estimated using full electricity 
market modelling via the longhand approach which will produce more accurate and 
comprehensive values. As outlined within the issues paper, utilising the longhand modelling 
approach will serve to minimise errors and provide more robust forecasts. 

Essential Energy considers flexibility is important to account for the unique network 
characteristics and circumstances which may differ across DNSPs subject to their unique 
customer bases and geographic areas serviced. As such, we do not consider a broad based 
NEM-wide CECV would accurately reflect the value customers place on their exports. For this 
reason, we support the AER’s proposed development of CECV estimates for each National 
Electricity Market State jurisdiction. 

If you have any questions in relation to this submission, please contact Mr Anders Sangkuhl, 
Regulatory Strategy Manager via  or via phone on  

 

Yours sincerely 

Chantelle Bramley 
Executive General Manager, Corporate Affairs 

 

 




